
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alien Spaceship Crash Lands in the  

Sensory Garden! 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 
Newsletter 2 Summer Term 

     20th April 2018 
 

NSPCC ‘Speak Out – Stay Safe’ 
Having cancelled twice due to the snowy weather we were 
delighted to welcome Sita from the NSPCC to our school on 
Wednesday 18th April.   She led assemblies for KS1 and for KS2 
children and also a workshop for Year 5 and 6 children.  The theme 
was ‘Speak Out – Stay Safe’.  Sita said that she had enjoyed working 
with our children and that we have a very lovely school.  She was 
also impressed with the children and teaching staff and 
commented on the friendliness and the good manners of our 
children.   
 

 

 

 

“I Love Blue Peter” 

Congratulations Sally 
Sally in the Bears class has 

been awarded a Diamond 

Blue Peter Badge.  She had 

to complete a questionnaire 

which had seven questions 

each one starting with a 

letter from the word 

DIAMOND, explaining why 

she should be awarded a 

Diamond Badge.   

Well done Sally! 

 

Last Tuesday the Bears class were concentrating 

on their lessons when they heard a very loud 

crashing noise outside.  Mrs Scott and her class 

went to investigate.  In the sensory garden they 

found the remains of an alien spaceship and on 

closer inspection they could see some gold 

footprints leading to the hedge where it would 

appear that the survivors made their escape.  The 

crash site was covered in silver blood.  “I think it 
came from Mars or from the International Space 
Station!”   The discovery of an alien spaceship is 

the theme for the Bears term learning plan.  

Where will our imagination take us? 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay and Play 

for Tigers parents and 

carers 
 

On Monday 16th April we 

welcomed six parents and 

carers to join us in our 

classroom and take part in a 

Maths lesson led by Mrs Johns. 

 
Future dates: 

Thursday 3rd May 2018 

Thursday 24th May 2018 

 

Assembly in Church 
On Tuesday 1st May please join us in church at 

9am for our assembly led by the Bears.   

All welcome. 

 

Wellbeing News 
 

On Wednesday 2nd May there will be a 

Wellbeing change team meeting at 1.45pm 

at school 

 

Class and Leavers 
Photographs 

Class photographs were sent 
out in the book bags 

yesterday.  Copies of the 
actual photographs are 
available to view in the 

school office.  Please come 
and have a look – they are 

great photographs!   
Please return the envelope to 

school by the end of next 
week if possible.   

Every purchase you make 
helps raise money for our 
school funds!  Thank you! 

Belton Villa Mini Kickers NEED  
Year 3 and 4 girls and boys.   

Please contact Gaz if you are 

interested.   All welcome. 

Coming Up 

Maypole Dancing Practice 
Maypole dancing practice is well 

underway in readiness for our village 
display on May 5th at 2pm.  We 

would like to thank Mrs Baxter who 
comes into school and accompanies 

the children through the dances. 

 

 

 

 


